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September 9, 2019 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

I, Landy Faedo, am the Varsity Baseball Coach at Braulio Alonso High School. 

 

Our baseball program is hosting our 16
th
 annual golf tournament at Westchase Golf Course on Sunday, 

December 1, 2019.  All monies raised at this event will be used to improve our program, upgrade our 

facility and purchase needed equipment.   We are reaching out to businesses within our community for 

support.   We realize these are challenging economic times, but anything your organization could donate 

towards our cause would be greatly appreciated.  We are a volunteer, non-profit organization and all 

donations (monetary or gift certificates) are tax deductible (Tax ID# 26-1100695).   

 

Past contributions have helped us build one of the best high school baseball programs in the country with 

national recognition.  It is with great pride that I mention we won the Florida 6A State Baseball 

Championship in 2011 and 2009, the first time in 21 years that a public high school in Hillsborough 

County won a state title in baseball.  We also have won 4 Tony Saladino Baseball Tournaments and made 

it to the State Final Four 5 times.  These accomplishments were only made possible through hard work, 

talented baseball players, high standards set by past Alonso teams, and the help of our community. 

 

We greatly appreciate any contribution you could offer the Alonso Baseball Team.  Thank you in advance 

for your consideration.  Please make checks payable to: 

 Alonso Booster Club 

 

Teamwork is the ability to direct individual accomplishment toward your  

Team's objectives.  It can be summed up in five short words.... 

"WE BELIEVE IN EACH OTHER" 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Landy Faedo 

Varsity Head Baseball Coach 

Braulio Alonso High School 

2011 and 2009 Florida 6A State Baseball Champions 

GO RAVENS!!! 
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